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 165 Durley Avenue

Camarillo, Ca 93010-8586

(805) 389-9710

FAX (805) 388-4364

February 8, 2010

J & H Engineering

79 Daily Drive #169

Camarillo CA 93010  
Dear Howard,
As you are aware, we at the Fire District have set a very high standard and level of expectation for work performed by contractors and service providers.  As we are committed to excellence, we expect nothing less from those we select to partner with to insure our buildings and grounds are constructed, maintained and serviced to the highest possible standard.  We have a fiduciary responsibility to the community to wisely spend their tax dollars while insuring the quality of work meets our level of expectation.  
I would like to commend you and the entire J & H staff for all you have done to help improve a number of facilities for Ventura County Fire.  Your commitment to customer service, without regard to size or cost of project, continues to solidify the strategic alliance we have developed over the past eight years.  I have found I can turn to you especially when I have an exceptional problem and truly need someone that can think outside the box.

Projects that you have committed to have included; Concrete trenching, coring, site drainage,  patching and equipment pads; Asphalt paving, overlay and striping; Underground water line and electrical work; Construction of foundation and pads for 80’ radio towers; Interior remodel of Fire Station 33, Lake Sherwood; Assisting in setting up temporary Fire Station 28, Piru, for major reconstruction project, and more.
Additionally you have been a great sounding board and resource for identifying means and methods to resolve a variety of facilities challenges.  Your input has been, and will continue to be, greatly appreciated as we work together to insure Ventura County Fire facilities are constructed and maintained to the highest possible standard.
Sincerely,

Paul Bell

Facilities Manager

Ventura County Fire Protection District

Committed to Excellence… Delivered with Pride

Providing protection and preservation of life, property and environment to: The Cities of Camarillo, Moorpark, Ojai, Port Hueneme, Simi Valley, Thousand Oaks, and unincorporated areas of Ventura County
